Here is a proposed follow-up letter for people who have not made a pledge or gift to this year’s CSA but have given to the CSA in other years. For assistance in creating your mailing list for this ‘LYBUNT’ follow up letter, please contact Ministry Platform support. [‘LYBUNT’ stands for ‘last year but unfortunately not this’]



Dear _____________,

This is the time of year when our bishop asks the faithful throughout the diocese to participate with a gift to the annual Catholic Services Appeal. I hope you have had an opportunity to review the February issue of Faith magazine, CSA brochure, and diocesan website to learn about the many ways the CSA helps to spread the faith and serve those in need throughout our Catholic community. 

In addition, the CSA directly benefits our parish too. This year, funds we raise over our CSA goal will be used for (describe parish project here). 

I am grateful for your past support of the CSA and invite you to consider a gift this year. If this letter and your gift have crossed in the mail, please accept my genuine thanks. If you have not yet made a gift, please consider a pledge to the 2023 CSA, and return the enclosed completed pledge envelope to the parish office.

Thank you, and may God bless you during this holy Lenten season! 

                                                Sincerely,

                                                 Pastor 


P.S. Your gift is needed! Thank you in advance for your generous support.
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